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13th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As a part of our Christmas celebrations, we are taking part in the ‘Christmas Unwrapped’ 

event at St Michaels and St Mary Magdalene, Easthampstead.  

The year 4 children in Hawks will be attending on Monday 27th November during the 

morning. We will be attending the church from 9.30am and will expect to return to school by 

12.00pm.  

The year 4 children in Eagles will be attending on Tuesday 28th November during the 

morning and will be attending the church from 9.30am and will expect to return to school by 

12.00pm.  

All children will return in time to have their lunch as normal. 

There is no cost for the visit. The children will need to be dressed in their school uniform and 

ALL children must have a coat for the day of the trip. If there are any parents who wish to 

volunteer as parent helpers, please let your child’s class teacher know.  

As part of the event, children will be offered biscuits to decorate, so we ask that you please 

inform us on the consent form if there are any allergies we need to be aware of 

Please complete the consent form as soon as possible, which can be found here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/aTXvVexBb5  

If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Andrew 

Year 3/4 Teacher and RE Subject Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/aTXvVexBb5

